
Minutes of the meeting

Conducted on 26.07.2016 and 27.07.2016

Initial orientation meeting for women students

The Dean of Women Students’ office organised an initial orientation on 26.07.2016

and 27.07.2016. The first session was conducted on 26.07.2016 at 12.30 pm;

exclusively for the students of Social Work Department at the Social Work lecture

hall. Deputy Principal, Dr. Fathima Vasanth, addressed women students on the

occasion. The session started with an introduction by Prof. Mary Jessi Rani P, Dean

of women students, wherein she elaborated on the various infrastructural and

support services in the campus and the academic and behavioural compliance

expected from the women students. Dr. D. Carol, Deputy Dean of Women Students’

made a presentation on FLOWS – Forum for Loyola Women Students. About 511

women students attended the program.

On 27.07.2016 two Separate sessions were conducted, for Shift I at 11.20 am from

12.30 pm and for Shift II at 4.40 p.m. from 5.20 p.m. on the same agenda.

During the feedback session, the women students were given opportunity to express

their suggestions and bring specific issues and concerns to the notice of the officials.




